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5th November, 2008 
Dr. Madhu Jain
Director Health Administration

Room No. 54

Town Hall

New Delhi 


The Delhi Medical Council examined a representation from SHO, Police Station Paschim Vihar, Delhi, seeking opinion on complaint of Shri Suresh Kumar r/o. B-379/5, Chandan Vihar, Delhi, alleging negligence in respect of delivery of complainant’s wife Babita at MCD, IP VIII Project, Delhi.  

On perusal of the representation of police and complaint, the Council observes that that there is no allegation of medical negligence against any doctor.  The allegation is against a staff nurse and the complaint in substance is administrative in nature viz. regarding functioning of the Hospital.  Hence, the same is being forwarded to you for necessary and appropriate action under intimation to the Police department.  
Complaint stands disposed.  

(Dr. Girish Tyagi)

Secretary
Copy to :-

1) SHO, Police Station Paschim Vihar, Delhi – with reference to letter No. 313/P.P. Mianwali Nagar P.S. Paschim Vihar, Delhi dated 14.10.2008 – for information
